BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
WORKSHOP:  UPDATE ON THE CRAWFORDVILLE

TOWN PLAN & OPPORTUNITY TO PROVIDE INPUT

MARCH 11, 2011

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Thursday, March 11, 2011 with Chairman Mike Stewart presiding.  Present were Commissioners Lynn Artz, Alan Brock, Jerry Moore, and Randy Merritt.  Also, present were Interim County Administrator Tim Barden, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:00 p.m.  Workshop called to order.

The purpose of the workshop is to allow the Board to receive an update from staff and Kimley-Horn & Associates on the Crawfordville Town Plan.
Several meetings have been held with local stakeholders including businesses, property owners and interested citizens regarding the proposed Crawfordville Town Plan.  County staff along with Kimley-Horn & Associates has been working on a draft of the Crawfordville Town Plan and it was presented tonight.
John Sewell of Kimley-Horn & Associates was present and provided a PowerPoint presentation of the project.  This workshop provided an opportunity for the Board and citizens to provided input regarding the plan.  

A Letter of Interest has been submitted for consideration for “Our Town Grant.”

A final draft of the Crawfordville Town Plan will come back to the Board at a future date to be determined.
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

